
16/01/2023 

MR Matthew Molinia 
10 / 97 - 101 Howard AVE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

 

RE: REV2022/0024 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

The Newport club has made a well thought-out and comprehensive submission. 
As a club President in the Sydney northern beaches branch I understand the the challenges of 
balancing the community needs and the environment but also understand the essential service 
provided by all surf clubs. 
It is essential that the club is able to operate out of a suitable environment in order to provide 
the service to the local community and to all visitors to the area that is expected of them. 
Individual opinions and bias from minority groups should not influence such an important 
decision. This development needs to go forward to maintain the level of service provided. 
There is no selfish gain for the club, it consists of volunteers giving their time to ensure a safe 
environment for the community and just trying to create a suitable area in which to do this in.
Please reconsider this submission and find a way for it to progress 
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